

SMALL GRANTS AVAILABLE

FROM VIGO PARISH COUNCIL

Do you run, or are you involved with a local group or charity that makes a positive impact in our community?

We're offering GRANTS OF UP TO £250 to support organisations that benefit Vigo and its residents

Who can apply?

- Voluntary groups, not-for-profit organisations and charities that provide services, enhance local life, or improve our environment
- → Applications from groups outside of Vigo may be considered if the benefit to Vigo residents can be clearly shown. Your project should make a clear contribution to those who live, work or visit the Parish.

When to apply?

- ⇒ This round of applications close on 30th September 2025.
- ⇒ Applications will be considered by the Council at the Full Parish Council Meeting in October 2025.
- Applications received after the end of September will be held until the next round of applications in March 2026.
- ⇒ The full grant policy is available at www.vigo-pc.gov.uk

How to apply?

⇒ Please contact the Clerk for an application form: email: clerk@vigo-pc.gov.uk phone: 01732 823337

If you think your group qualifies and you have a project in mind we would love to hear from you!